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February 28, 2019 
 
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20426  
 

Re: Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC 
 Southgate Project 
 Docket No. CP19-14-000 
 Responses to Data Requests 

 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
On February 13, 2019, the Office of Energy Market Regulation of the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission issued data requests to Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC in the above-
identified docket.  In this filing, Mountain Valley submits responses to the requests as well as a 
verification from the respondent.     
 
These data responses include public information and non-public information.  The attachments 
that include non-public privileged and confidential information are labeled “CUI//PRIV – Do 
Not Release” or similar.  Mountain Valley requests that, pursuant to 18 C.F.R. § 388.112, the 
Commission treat the privileged information as non-public.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 553-5786 or 
meggerding@equitransmidstream.com.  Thank you.  
   

Respectfully submitted, 
   MOUNTAIN VALLEY PIPELINE, LLC 

by and through its operator, 
   EQM Gathering Opco, LLC  

       
 
Matthew Eggerding 
Assistant General Counsel 
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cc: Catherine Liow, FERC  
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